
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Lisa Simmons, 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 

Wednesday, January 19, 2022 12:02 PM 
'Lisa Simmons' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: 20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/19/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00343-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226-SU and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Lisa Simmons <lisabsimmons@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 10:57 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 20200226-SU 

Dear Commissioner, 
I am writing this email to formally request that the PSC deny the EU's application for wastewater service on 
Little Gasparilla Island. I have owned a vacation home on the island since 1996. My children and family have 
enjoyed the tranquility of this island for many years. It is my intention to leave this little piece of paradise to my 
children when I die. After reviewing the expected costs to put in a wastewater system on the island, I 
realize that I will not be able to maintain the home I love so much. The costs are prohibitive for me as I am sure 
it will force many others to sell their places too. The proposed costs far exceed any other wastewater service in 
the state and I find that totally unacceptable and unfair. The costs are not equitable to what other people are 
paying for the same services across the county and state. In addition, the need for a generator as a backup and 
installation of an additional electrical panel are ridiculous and I am appalled that as a commissioner you would 
even think about voting yes for this project. Please, I ask you to put yourself in my place and make the right 
decision for the residents of Palm Island and Little Gasparilla Island. It is truly heartbreaking for me to think 
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about being forced to sell my place because of the exorbitant and unrealistic expense that would be imposed on 
me. Please vote no!!! 
Lisa Simmons 
lisabsimmons@gmail.com 
8270 Little Gasparilla Island 
Placida, Fl. 33946 




